Lewtrenchard WI May Report

We met on May 9 at Lewdown Victory Hall. Margaret welcomed14 Members and
our adviser Sarah Shorthouse who joined us for our annual meeting. We love
singing Jerusalem and sang another beautiful rendition.

The meeting was held in two parts: First

part a normal monthly meeting and the
second part the annual meeting. Business
was swift for the first part. We received a
lovely letter from Audrey H, explaining why
she is stepping out of WI life after 39 years.
This is due to ill health. We all wish her well

INSPIRING WOMEN and hope she will visit us on better days.
Although not WI business, many of our

ladies helped with the Launceston Male

Voice Choir evening, Audrey Jones thanked us all, she raised a staggering £1,150!

We had 5 birthdays. The Clean Rivers for people & wildlife resolution was widely
accepted and our vote will be taken to the NFWI annual meeting in Cardiff.

Part two went without a hitch. Sarah acted as teller and supported us ably
throughout the meeting. Pleased to announce the new committee for 2023/24:
Margaret D - President. Barbara - Treasurer. Monique - Secretary. Mary E, Lynn,
Caroline & Judy - Committee members, we have two vacancies, don’t be shy and
come forward to join this friendly & fun team. The new committee will meet on
Tuesday, 16th May, contact Monique if you would like a taster session. Sarah then
answered some questions from the floor and the meeting closed. A refreshing cup
of tea/coffee with some delicious cakes was shared together with laughter and
catching up with everyone.

Date and venue for next meeting: Monday June 12, 2023, day out to Blisland.
Bring and share picnic. If you would like to come along, please contact Monique.

May dates for your diary:

08 - Walk
15 - Coffee morning at Roadford Lake

Don’t feel left out, Mary E is always on hand to organise a lift.



